
 

 

The Madison County Board of Supervisors Meeting: March 6, 2023: Quick Notes 

 

 The Madison County Board of Supervisors, the Board, approved $395,000 for road work 

on Cyprus Lake Boulevard and Lake Circle. 

 

 The Board approved spending up to $40,000 to correct a drainage issue in Lake Caroline. 

 

 The Board approved the final plat of Glenwild, Part 4.  The development contains 41 lots 

on 17.49 acres. 

 

 The Board approved the preliminary plat for Woodgate Subdivision (Southeast Corner of 

Yandell and North Old Canton Roads). 

 

 The Board approved a contract with Neel Schaffer Inc., for a fee not to exceed 

$2,495,368.31, to perform the CE&I services for the Bozeman Road Improvements from 

Highway 463 to Gluckstadt Road. 

 

 The Board acknowledged a grant awarded by the United States Department of Agriculture 

for an emergency watershed project in Canton to help alleviate flooding. 

 

 The Board accepted a deed for two lots near Camden Park. 

 

 The Board scheduled a public hearing for April 17th at 9:00 a.m. to discuss rezoning 

Bozeman Road property. 

 

 The Board approved contributing $500,000 to the City of Ridgeland for improvements at 

the intersection of Highway 51 and Lake Harbour Drive. 

 

 The Board authorized the execution of a fee-in-lieu agreement for a solar energy project.  

 

 The Board approved additional road work in the City of Canton with a total cost of 

$249,630.  

 

  

 

 

 

The Madison County Board of Supervisors will meet again Monday, March 20, 2023, at 

9:00 a.m. in the Administrative Building in Canton. 

 

 

--Please download our app, Madison Supervisors 

 

--Please follow us on Facebook, Madison County MS Government 



 
 


